

Thursday 24th August 2017 - Term 3

Newsletter

Address: Naranga Crescent

Frankston 3199

**Email:** naranga.ss@edumail.vic.gov.au

Website: www.naranga.vic.edu.au

Flexibuzz: Naranga School

Principal: Susan Coull

Assistant Principals: Shaun Bacon & Kai Pukarinen

**Telephone**: 9788 2222 **Fax**: 9776 5133

## Principal's Report

Dear students and families.

We are at the mid-way point of the term and things are busy with lots of engagement and learning. Whilst there is no swimming this week, a rest week, the students are really looking forward to the program resuming next week.

We continue with our sustainability program at school working with our students to further develop our knowledge and sustainable practices. To continue on the success of our waste free lunches there is another waste free lunch tomorrow.

If you received an invitation to complete our online parent opinion survey, we would appreciate you spending 10 minutes to complete it please. We find the feedback valuable and it supports our ongoing development of the school. If you would like support in completing the survey call the school and we can assist.

Reminder: Tickets are on sale for our annual school concert, The A-Z of Musicals, which will be held at Frankston Arts Centre on Wednesday 20th September starting at 7pm. The tickets can be purchased from the office and DVDs can be ordered.

Shaun Assistant Principal







## Father's Day Stall

WEDNESDAY 30TH AUGUST & THURSDAY31ST AUGUST

Prices \$5 to \$10

Please send your child with money and a bag to hide the present in on the day.

#### **Term 3 2017 Important Dates**

9am every Wednesday—School Assembly Wednesday 20th Sept—School Concert Friday 22nd Sept—Last Day of Term 3 finish at 2pm Please remember that you are always very welcome to join us for our whole-school assembly at 9am every Wednesday.

There will be a morning tea after assembly each week at 9.25am for ALL PARENTS & FRIENDS in the Welfare Room.

# School-Wide Positive Behaviour Support

- N E W S -

## BE SAFE ❖ BE RESPECTFUL❖ BE RESPONSIBLE❖ BE A LEARNER

## Star Student Raffle

This school wide raffle celebrates students who display our values and meet expectations. Our winners for week 6 were

Jazmine, Oleira and Edward.







## **Senior Commendations**

Super Seniors this week are Belle, Liam, James, Kiera, Jesse, Dominic, Kane and Ashley.



## **CAREERS NEWS**

### WORK EXPERIENCE

Currently we have had 6 students successfully complete a week block of work experience this term at various workplace environments. Kieren A and Liam W completed their work experience at Bunnings in Mornington; Ashley A and Karen R completed their work experience at Coles in Frankston; and Jacob C and Rory D completed their work experience at Coles in Carrum Downs. It was a great opportunity for them to explore the work industry and put their skills into practice.

"I had a great experience. We wore a uniform and apron and got to use an IPod scanner and pallet knife when working. We met a <u>lot of</u> new people, joined in on staff meetings and asked about doing part-time work. I would be happy to work there." Liam W.

"I really enjoyed my experience. I sorted out the shelves and worked in the timber and ladder section."

Kieren A.

"We did facing/cleaning the shelves and emptying boxes into the compactor machine. It was alright."

Rory <u>Daff</u>.

"Work experience was good and funny at times. I think customers are messy and should bring food forward when they have taken something from the shelf. This would help keep the shelves cleaner. I was glad I did it." Jacob C.

"I enjoyed travelling to Coles by myself on public transport and walking. It was an interesting experience, I think I would like to work there." Ashley A.

"We did facing and cleaning of the shelves. It was hard work at times but I'm glad I did it. I asked about how to get part-time work." Karen R.



JSI has been busy getting their costume ready for the concert. They had a lot of fun decorating their masks.

They are all very excited for the concert.



# Naranga School has registered for the Woolworths Earn & Learn program.

Please remember to collect the stickers and send them back to Naranga School.





#### **Moonlit Sanctuary Keeper Club**

Kids enjoy environmental activities, animal encounters and native animal care. Day <u>includes</u>: interactions with dingo, python, off-limits animals, feeding animals & food prep, animal enrichment activities. Learn about our animals, their conservation and the environment. For ages 7-14 years.

#### Spring 2017 school holiday dates:

- Week 1: Mon 25<sup>th</sup> Tues 26<sup>th</sup> Wed 27<sup>th</sup> Thurs 28<sup>th</sup> September
- Week 2: Mon 2<sup>nd</sup> Tues 3rd Wed 4<sup>th</sup> Thurs 5<sup>th</sup> Fri 6<sup>th</sup> October
- 10am –4pm

Cost: \$70.00 per day, or \$189 for 3 days (pro rata for additional days). Maximum 16 children per day.

#### Bookings essential as spaces are limited

Dress for the <u>weather and wear closed-toe shoes, long pants</u> and remember your hat or raincost. BYO lunch or purchase at the café.

#### **Moonlit Sanctuary**

550 Tyabb-Tooradin Rd, Pearcedale Phone 5978 7935

Web: www.moonlitsanctuary.com.au Open daily between 10am and 5pm



#### All Abilities Basketball-Dandenong

A new season of All Abilities Basketball will be commencing shortly!

Come and join the fun each Friday night at Dandenong Stadium (270 Stud Road).

Registration is \$25 and you just need black shorts and runners to begin. Multiple grades available. Contact Anna on 0409 354 206 for more information.

### All Abilities Basketball-Frankston

Weekly court fees of \$10 which covers weekly game fees and a trophy at the end of each season (June & December). Call Chris Whateley on 0402 723 457.



## AMAZZING TOYS

- Jumping Castles
- Mascot & Costume Hire
- Childrens Party Entertainers
- Party Hire Equipment
- Helium Balloons
- Party Supplies
- Face Painters

45 Mornington Tyabb Rd Mornington 5976 8889 - 0438 017175 www.amazingtoys.com.au

## **FOR FAMILIES**

## Free program to get your children talking



Speaking and listening is the key foundation for learning.

All primary schools and special schools in your local area have organised a 'Let's Chat' program for parents and their three and four year old children. This program is free of charge and will benefit every child.

This four week program will support you to increase your confidence to turn shared book reading and everyday routines into opportunities to build early literacy skills with your young children.

In addition to the program being free of charge, there will also be child-minding in the first part of each session at every school and special school setting, as you learn new skills to get your child chatting.

The program commences in Term Three 2017 and will operate in 14 primary schools and 3 special school settings.

If the time and date of your closest primary school is not suitable, you can register at any other school. If you miss a session, you can register at any other school to catch up on that session. All schools will be implementing the same program using the same types of books.

Registration details are listed for every school. If you are interested, feel free to sign up with a friend or friends from your local kindergarten.

At the end of each session, you will receive a free children's book to enjoy with your child.

We are looking forward to seeing you there Register at www.peninsulaletschat.com.au

Narangabites are back!! We bake on Fridays. Get your orders in by Thursdays for fresh Narangabite biscuits for your pooch.'

| NameClass                                                                                 |  |
|-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------|--|
| \$1 for 1 small bag of bites                                                              |  |
| 2 big Narangabite bikkies for 50c.                                                        |  |
| Made specially for your favourite pooch: No preservatives: Eat Fresh or freeze for later. |  |

Phone: 9788 2222 Fax: 9776 5133 Email: naranga.ss@edumail.vic.gov.au Website: www.naranga.vic.edu.au